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Exposure Suspect Sought 
 

Henrico County Police needs your help identifying this subject in reference to an 
exposure investigation. On December 21, 2020 the pictured suspect exposed 
himself to a victim near the intersection on Cedar Grove Way and Spruce View 
Terrace.  
 
Henrico County Police requests anyone with information regarding this offense to 
contact Detective M. R. Fitzer at 804-501-4658. 
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